
KINDERGARTEN 
CHRONICLES

Welcome to our monthly 
newsletter. We look 

forward to sharing the 
wonderful things 

happening in our school 
all year long! 

Important Dates:

March 2- Read 
Across America

March 4-Early 
Dismissal

March 6- Family 
Bingo Night

March 20- Progress 
Reports

March 24-25-
Parent/Teacher 

Conferences

April 6-10 Spring 
Break, No School



Student of the Month
The focus of February was

Kindness



Read Across America
• UDKC participated in an 

assembly featuring a special 
presentation by students 
from Upper Darby High 
School’s National English 
Honor Society, songs about 
Dr. Seuss, and a “Silly Seuss 
dance party”. The students 
were asked to roll up their 
pants and show off their 
“Silly Socks” for our 
celebration. 



Thank you Upper Darby Firefighters
The UDKC enjoyed hearing Dr. Seuss books read by our favorite firefighters.  

It was a great way to celebrate Read Across America.  



UDKC  raised $4,370 for the 
Leukemia & Lymphoma Society!


